
 
 
March 10th, 2017  
 
 RE: LFPCN41264 
 
 TO: Our Valued Customers  
 
 From: Littelfuse Product Management Team  
 
 Subject: LFPCN41264- Axial Package 2nd Assembly Manufacturing Site Approval  
 
 This is a notification of 2nd assembly facility approval for some Littelfuse 
semiconductor axial-packaged products including TP6KE, P6KE,SA,SAC and 
TP1.5KE series. Please refer to attachment for affected parts number list.  
 
Qualification efforts have been completed and all affected products have been fully 
qualified in accordance with established performance and reliability criteria. Both 
assembly sites use current Wuxi in-house dies.  
 
 We will start implementing this change and start the new shipment from this new 
facility from Sep.10th   2017. And you can expect to start receiving products from that 
point moving forward. This is a rolling change and you can expect products from both 
assembly manufacturing sites during the implementation period.  
 
 Full qualification data and/or samples will be available upon request.  
 Form, fit, function and shape changes: Comply to JEDEC standard and datasheet  
 
 Part number changes: None  
 
 Effective date: Sep.10th 2017  
 
 Replacement products: N/A  
 
 Last time buy and Sample request: Jun.10th 2017  
 
 This notification is for your information and acknowledgement. If you have any other 
questions or concerns, please contact please contact Littelfuse® local Sales 
representative or Meng Wang, Product Manager for General purpose TVS 
P6KE/SA/SAC, and contact Charlie Cai for automotive TVS TP6KE/TP1.5KE.  
 
We highly value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 Meng Wang                                                          Charlie Cai 
 
 Product Marketing Manager                                 Product Marketing Manager, 
 
 Tel: +86 510 85277701, extension 7955              Tel: +86 510 85277768 
 
 Mwang3@littelfuse.com                                        ccai@littelfuse.com 


